
Hope Rifle & Pistol Club 
PO Box  8144 

Cranston, RI 02920 
 
 

In the event of any address or phone number changes, you must contact the club with those changes at once.   

*****The web page is:    www.hoperiflepistolclub.com *****             

=============================================================================== 

Next scheduled meeting:                                          March 6th, 2018   at 7:30  pm 
 

*****ALL TARGETS ARE TO BE AT 20 TO 50 FEET---NO EXCEPTIONS***** 
 

There will be a meeting to discuss if the gun raffle fundraiser for the benefit of the club 

which was already discussed in the January and February meetings will go forward where 

most of the details and concerns were addressed. The monies made would be used for 

needed improvements to our club as discussed and done previously from the success of the  

fundraiser held about 5 years ago. Timing is the most important part of a successful 

fundraiser. Please make every effort to attend.  

 

 

The dues are $100.00 per year. $20 fee for a lost key fob.  If you cannot attend and pay in 

person at a meeting, send in your checks to: 

                                                                                               Hope Rifle & Pistol Club 

                                                              P.O. Box 8144 

                                                        Cranston, RI  02920 
 (include your key number on your check and include your email address) 

also a self addressed envelope with a stamp for your new card    
 

**** We have an open membership to the club. Any and all applications will be looked at even in the summer 

months when there are no meetings. If you sponsor a person for membership, the sponsor is to be there too.**** 
===========================================================================================     

           

           BOARD: 
Anthony DiBiase- President          

       943-7189 

Ralph Pecchia- V. President 

& Treasurer 

       942-8305 

 Bobby Panciocco-   Range  

Officer & Corresponding Sec. 

       413-5786 

Dan Barnette- Sgt. at  Arms 

       521-9044 

Fred LaComb- Recording Sec. 

       231-1304 

Mike Pagliarini- Financial 

       368-1131 

Dave Perreault – Range Officer 

       487-0043 

 

                                 

 

                            Range  Rules 
 

Please follow all club rules and by-laws at all times. Safety is our 

number 1 concern. 

Members and their guests must sign in and out of the range. No 

Exceptions. Only   one  port may be used for guests taken by a 

member.(Ex) 3 guests shoot 1 at a time from members port only) 
 

 All paper targerts are to be at 20 to 50  feet .  NO 

EXCEPTIONS 

 

Protective ears and eyes at all times.  This includes spectators as 

well as shooters. (Everyone). Clean up your area used.   
 

 The only time other than paper is used, is at club events. There is 

no combat shooting at this range. If the CLUB is used for any 

instructional classes or events, the club is to be compensated for 

its use by the person using it.                       


